CURTIS ROY BRIDGES

To whom it may concern:

Since 1987, I have worked in a variety of leadership positions in the construction industry, primarily with concrete.  On March 17, 1999, while working as a Superintendent for a large underground utility contractor out of Denver, CO (Texas Division), I experienced a "Giant Basilar Aneurysm" requiring emergency surgery.

 Thereafter, I returned to Missouri to participate in intensive rehabilitation for almost two years.  I am proud to report that, although I now use a power wheelchair for mobility and have some other physical limitations, my mental functioning, including my memory, remain intact.  This, combined with the utilization of modern technologies, has allowed me to recently obtain my Associates Degree in General Studies with an emphasis in Computer Science.  I have always tried to keep up with technology as much as possible. 

Since 2001, I have served on River City Habitat For Humanity's Building Committee where I have designed and drawn numerous house plans.  When I joined this Committee, we were working on house #32 and now we are on house #70.  I utilize the following software Chief Architect and other various CAD Programs.  I would be glad to provide you with the names of references who can detail my performance on these tasks.  Additionally, I was fortunate to be raised in and around residential and commercial construction, allowing me a broad background in practical and managerial aspects of business in general. 

I am seeking employment that utilizes my years of paid and volunteer construction experience along with my computer skills to assist you with your construction needs.  I am flexible about payment options including fees, commissions, piecework, and etcetera.   

Please contact me to discuss how my services can benefit your organization.  My voice is soft and difficult to understand therefore I speak through an electronic speech enhancer connected to speakers on my wheelchair.  Consequently, I prefer to communicate by electronic mail instead of by phone, however, with assistance of my wife, I can communicate by phone by contacting us at 573-796-3542.  My e-mail address is allican57@gmail.com. 


I look forward to hearing back from you soon.  Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Curt Bridges
